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Coronavirus Update 6-04-2021  

Coronavirus Planning Contact Us coronavirusplanningcontactus@sacredheart.edu 
Fri 6/4/2021 2:05 PM 
 
Dear members of the Sacred Heart University community,  
  
We are continuing our planning for a fully on-ground fall semester. Unfortunately, our student 
vaccination numbers for COVID-19 are much lower than we hoped. If this continues to be the case, we 
will need to have stricter policies than we envisioned. These may include, for example, more mask-
wearing, no large events and restrictions on visitors.   
  
We are hoping that we will not have to mandate the vaccine in order to be on campus. However, other 
universities that are experiencing this kind of low COVID-19 vaccination rate are joining the more than 
400 higher educational institutions that are mandating vaccines.   
  
If you have been vaccinated for COVID-19, but have not yet uploaded your certificate to your health 
portal, please do so to give us an accurate picture of our vaccination rate. 
 
Please note: Students who may have uploaded their COVID-19 vaccination information to a site other 
than their student health portal (health professions, nursing, education, athletics, etc.) will still need to 
upload it to the student health portal to be included in the University’s official count of vaccinated 
students. Here are the steps to take if you want to check if your COVID-19 vaccination information has 
been uploaded to your student health portal:  

• Login to the portal  
• Click on the tab “Immunization Record on File”  
• The COVID-19 vaccine dates should be listed under “Immunization Events”  

We will continue to update you as decisions are made. Expect more information in a communication 
next week.  
  
June 1 Raffle Winners  
Congratulations to the winners of our June 1 raffle:  

• Gianna Marie Conidi—winner of the Apple AirPods  
• Marykate Kiley—winner of the Apple iPad  
• Jacqueline Paruszek—winner of Apple iPhone  

  
Winners may contact Beth Koscinski at 203-396-8097 or koscinskie@sacredheart.edu to make 
arrangements to pick up your prize or have it mailed to you.   
  
One More Raffle  
There will be one more raffle at the end of June. Students who have uploaded their COVID-19 
vaccination certificates by June 30 will automatically be eligible to win AirPods, an iPad or an iPhone.    
  
We hope you are all having a fun and rewarding summer and look forward to seeing you in August!  
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Be safe,  
The Coronavirus Planning Team  
--  
SHU Coronavirus Website | SHU Covid-19 Dashboard | If You Become Ill | Testing, Tracking, Treating & 
Tracing 
 

This message was sent to the following groups: !Campuswide-Students,!Campuswide-

Employees  
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